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5th Grade News 

September 14th, 2016 
 

     We still need one chaperone for 

our upcoming field trip to Feed 

My Starving Children, please let 

me know if you are interested. 

There is an optional donation of $7 

for the field trip to cover the cost 

of the bus.  Students have the 

option to buy a Feed My Starving 

Children t-shirt. More information 

can be found at 

https://www.fmsc.org.  

     This Thursday, Gale Street Inn 

will be hosting a dine and donate 

event to raise funds for the school. 

     This Friday is the last Sunset 

Cinema, please join us for a 

showing of The Jungle Book.   

 

     In Science, the 5th graders are 

learning about the interactions of 

living things in different 

ecosystems. They are beginning to 

construct models of ecosystems 

showing the key players and their 

roles.    

     In Religion, the students are 

beginning a discussion of the Holy 

Spirit. Students should have their 

handwriting books kept up to date. 

Currently we are on page 25.  

We will go to mass with the 6th, 7th, 

and 8th graders next Wednesday, 

the 21st, at 8:15. Please feel free to 

join us.  

 

Upcoming Events   September Birthdays  

Upcoming 
tests and 

quizzes: 

 Spelling 

test on 

Friday in 

Language 

Arts 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

The students are working on multiplication 

with multi-digit numbers.  Mrs. Johnson has 

noticed that many students are rusty on 

their facts.  The children should be studying 

their facts nightly.  Remember if there is no 

written homework the kids can practice 

using the Arcademic 

website, http://www.arcademics.com/ , or 

use an app such as meteor math.  Flash 

cards or even playing cards can be used to 

practice the multiplication facts.  Mathletics 

is also a good resource for additional 

practice.   

Students will receive their re-quizzes back 
today.  

The chapter test will be next week. 

Chapter 1 test 

retakes were today. 

The students are 

beginning Chapter 

2, they should 

begin their prep 

work for the Native 

American village 

models. Make sure 

to complete Geo 

Challenge 2, it is 

due Friday. There 

will be a quiz late 

next week. 

 

 

In Language Arts this 

week, the students will 

recognize cause and effect 

relationships while reading 

the tall-tale, "Thunder 

Rose". Also, they will 

identify and write direct 

and indirect objects. The 

subject and predicate quiz 

was today.  Grades will be 

posted soon. The spelling 

lesson is due tomorrow. 

The spelling Lesson 

4 test is on Friday. The 

lesson 3 spelling test was 

returned.  
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